
 

From: "Raymond La"   

Date: Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 3:06 PM -0700 

Subject: Support of Educational Study 

To: "Padilla, Ingrid"   

 

Dear Brisbane City Council Members, 

 

I am writing in support of the Educational Study that will explore possible school district 

configurations.  I am aware that a new school will need to be built to accommodate the growth in 

population that will result from the Baylands development.  It has been brought to my attention 

that the land is located in the Bayshore school district and that the Brisbane school district will 

not benefit from the millions of new tax dollars that will be generated from the Baylands 

development.  I feel this study is important to determine whether it is feasible to make  changes 

to ensure that the current residents of Brisbane and their children receive the most benefit from 

the development. 

 

Although I do not currently have children, I would like my family to have the most opportunities 

and choices possible, if and when the time comes.  From what I have learned from more 

seasoned residents, Brisbane parents have long struggled with the ability to send their kids to a 

quality high school.  Many of them had the financial burden of paying for private school.  Others 

have their children wake in the early hours to catch an hour long bus ride to Pacifica.  To have a 

well rated new high school within our town's borders would be a huge benefit to the all of our 

residents.  This town is currently populated with educated, professional, and involved residents 

who care deeply about the community.  If a new high school were to be built within the 

Bayshore development, I have no doubt that the residents of this town will ensure that it will 

provide a state of the art education for our children.  At the very least, the steps should be 

attempted to explore whether all children that reside in Brisbane can benefit from the new 

changes the Baylands development will bring.  This study would be the first step. 

 

I am asking you as a current resident of Brisbane and on behalf of all new residents to come, that 

you approve this educational study. 

 

Sincerely, 

Raymond (My Khai) La 

Cliff Swallow Court 

 


